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Summary of the issue 

In summary, place-based integration is about teams of public services, working in an 
integrated way, out in communities to better meet the needs of people and 
communities.  

The Overview and Scrutiny Board to be provided with an update. 

 

Recommendation 

The Overview and Scrutiny Board is recommended to note the information provided 
related to Place Based Integration. 
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